
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

       

 



 

Woodcreek Oaks 
Neighborhood Association Newsletter 

The Neighborhood News          February, 2015 

 

Upcoming Events 

Monday, February 2, 2015, Monthly Neighborhood Meeting @ 7PM, 

Silverado Middle School, Classroom SC-3 (The buildings have names so look 

for the name that has the initials SC.)  

 

We’re excited to announce that we will have a guest speaker on Feb 2nd, 

Bridgett Dean, Police Social Services Director/ Dept. Therapist who will 

discuss the subject of Social Networking Safety:  Facebook, Instagram, 

Linked In…..Are you being cybersafe? 

 

Roseville Police Department and WONA want you to be cybersmart and 

cybersafe. What sites are being used, who is using them and how you can 

protect yourself and your family will be discussed. Join us as we discuss 

popular social networking facts and cyber safety for you and your family. 

 

Please come – and invite your neighbors to come as well!  
 

Holiday Contest 

MEGA Congrats to the winners of our Christmas Home Décor Contest – the 

Duisenberg family. We will present them with their prize at our February 

meeting. And thank you to all who joined in the fun – both entrants and 

voters.  
 

Getting Involved In Our Community 

We are considering options for volunteering as a group & a community to 

help a local organization, school, or a neighbor. Got any suggestions? Email 

them to woodcreekoaksna@gmail.com 
 

Facebook Group 

We’re excited to see we have over 135 neighbors on our Facebook page. If 

you haven’t yet LIKEd us on Facebook, please do so at 

http://www.Facebook.com/WoodcreekOaksNeighbors & tell your 

neighbors as well. Here are some samples of what we shared in January: 

• Activities for all ages at parks, pools, libraries, Maidu center + 

• Safety tips – walking and crossing street safety 

• Holiday happenings and closings for the City of Roseville, CA 

• Roseville job options for kids, adults, and volunteers of all ages 

• Police activity updates 

 

We look forward to seeing you at our meeting and on Facebook soon! ☺  

 

 

Woodcreek Oaks  

Neighborhood Association  

 

Email: 

woodcreekoaksna@gmail.com 

Website: 

http://wona.rcona.com 
Facebook: 

http://www.Facebook.com/w

oodcreekoaksneighbors OR 
bit.ly/WONAfacebook 
Be sure to LIKE our page  
 

Board of Directors 

Officers 

Chairperson 

CJ Jawahar 

Vice Chairperson 

Elizabeth Mathis 

Secretary 

Guru Niyam Seyl 

Treasurer 

Kimberli Maytanes 

Member at Large 

Ginger Long 

Member at Large 

Kaye Swain 

Member at Large 

Vacant 

Member at Large 

Vacant 
 

Newsletter Distribution 

John Cooper Sr. 

 

Newsletter Editor  

Kaye Swain 

Kaye@KayeSwain.com 

 

Alert Roseville Emergency  

Notification System -  

www.Bit.Ly/Alert-Roseville 
 

Roseville Police Department 

Non-Emergency Phone #:  

916-774-5000 

 
Thank You To Our Sponsors - See Reverse Side 


